
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 

 

Year 4 St John’s Musical Play Day 

CRC Article 28 : All children have the right to an education. 

16th June, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your child has been invited to attend a Musical Play Day at St. John’s Secondary School on Tuesday, 21st June.  

Your child will engage in performance opportunities whilst working with professional musicians from Durham Music 

Service, learning new skills and also playing alongside St. John’s students.  

Transport is being provided by St. John’s Secondary School and we will return at the normal end of the day.  

Your child will require a packed lunch and a water bottle. If your child has free school meals, we will provide a 

packed lunch for them. Please ensure that your child is in full school uniform. 

St. John’s would like to take photographs and videos during the day. Should you not wish for your child to be 

photographed as part of this event, please contact our School Office prior to the event. 

If you have any questions, please contact the School Office. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs. C. Shepherd 

Clare Shepherd (Music Lead) 

  

 

 

 

 

 


